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Welcome back. 
 
 May I take this opportunity to welcome you all back to school after the summer break.  I 
hope it was a good opportunity for both you and your children to get a good rest and spend 
some valuable family time together.  We have also been welcoming new children to our 
school, including our Reception and Nursery children. We are always pleased to welcome 
new children and their families and hope they enjoy being part of the St. Anne’s 
Family.  We are also delighted to welcome three new members of staff; Miss Rutter (Year 
1), Mrs Hill (Year 1) and Miss Oates (Year 2).  I am sure you will give them a warm welcome. 
All of the children have settled in well and have been busy learning their new routines and 
enjoying meeting their new teachers and being with their friends again.  It has been lovely 
to see the children looking smart in their uniforms.  We had a welcome back to school 
assembly at the beginning of the week and really focused on having a positive and happy 
environment for all children and hopefully a great new school year.   
  
Many thanks for the warm welcome I have received as I start the role of acting 
headteacher.  I will be on the gate most mornings if you wish to speak to  me – with 
suggestions, concerns, or even just to say hello. 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sun whilst we can. 
  
 

 
Ms G. Cleary 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  


